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About

Momentum Press is a vital resource in
academia, offering a wealth of scientific and
engineering content in the fields of
engineering, applied science, and
technology. Their publications cater to
practitioners, researchers, educators, and
students, providing valuable insights and
knowledge to advance academic and
professional pursuits.

Momentum Press, established in 2007,
specializes in engineering, applied
science, and technology publications.
Targeting practitioners, researchers,
educators, and students, they provide
original scientific and engineering content
through traditional print and electronic
formats, focusing on the North-American
market while extending their presence
globally.Momentum Press covers a wide array of

subjects and categories, including
engineering disciplines such as mechanical,
electrical, civil, and chemical engineering.
They also focus on applied sciences like
nanotechnology, materials science,
environmental engineering, and technology
areas, catering to a diverse audience of
professionals and students.
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